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 Toronto, Ont.,  
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Mr. Wm. Kimber,  
43 Ingham Avenue,  
TORONTO, Ont., Canada 
Dear Mr. Kimber; - 
   I have much pleasure, by the direction of the Department, in informing 
you that the Imperial Service Medal has been awarded to you by His Majesty, the King, for 
meritorious service rendered by you in the Post Office Department of Canada 
   As there are besides yourself, two other recipients, it has been arranged 
that the Medals be presented in the presence of the staff, by the Postmaster, at 4-00 P.M., 
Friday next, the 15th inst., at the Postmaster’s Office, Postal Terminal “A”. 
   I would be obliged if you would kindly attend for that purpose, and in the 
event of your being unable to be on hand, I would ask that you so kindly inform me.  
   Permit me to congratulate you on this well-deserved recognition of your 
faithful services. 
     Yours very truly,  
     [Signature] 
     W.E. Lemon, 
      Postmaster. 
 

 


